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Firstly I'd like to thank the city council for moving so quickly on this matter regarding childcare with Generation Daycare 
and the possible site in Steveston . Secondly, as I am unfamiliar with how public hearings function and I don't know if 
there will be an opportunity to speak at the public hearing, I'd like my email to go on record as overwhelmingly positive 
for the rezoning of the Onni facility to accommodate childcare. 

There are issues which other community members have raised, but they seem to focus on the wrong concerns or are 
misguided in the basis of their logic. The most important issue, aside from absolutely needing this space for over 50 
families, I'd like to point out the sad fact that there is an incredible lack of after school care for our children in Richmond. 
I ask and strongly encourage council to reflect on how this impacts, not just these families, but also all the other families 
who need care in the future. 

I will be present tonight at the hearing and look forward to a positive vote on this issue. 

Best regards, 
Milah Ngan 

Sent from my iPhone 
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